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We are pleased to announce the following changes at ValueOptions® Maryland. Mary 
Mastrandrea has accepted a national position at ValueOptions, Inc. as Sr. Vice 
President, Public Sector.  In her new capacity, Mary will be responsible for multiple 
ValueOptions Public Service Centers including Maryland. 
 
Marc Reiner, former Chief Financial Officer for ValueOptions® Maryland, has been 
promoted to Chief Executive Officer.  He can be reached at: 
marc.reiner@valueoptions.com .  Our website will be updated shortly with Marc’s 
contact/phone number information. 
 
http://maryland.valueoptions.com/svc_ctr_staff_info.htm 
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